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Sponsor

Canadian Institutes of Health Research

Description

In early April, CIHR announced [1] a three-month pause on existing and new strategic funding
opportunities (FO), with the exception of FOs related to COVID-19, in order to allow CIHR to
focus its efforts on supporting the Government of Canada’s response to the pandemic. Today,
CIHR would like to provide you with an update on our progress related to these strategic FOs.

Read the full message from CIHR [2]
Alert ClassificationsCategory:
Funding Opportunities and Sponsor News

Disciplines:
Health and Life Sciences

    Source
URL:https://www.uoguelph.ca/research/alerts/content/cihr-delay-strategic-funding-opportunities 

Links
[1] http://suivi.lnk01.com/c/443/a1bc484810dc224648849a4f39e86b1669e177bf5bb174dab1d6c
22a85e27fc8ca5f1aa49e5edb96
[2] https://cihr-irsc.gc.ca/e/52011.html
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